
2023 in numbers

Geographical distribution of participants of online courses  
and self-guided online courses

Training Portfolio
Multinational Enterprises and Global Supply Chains

OVERVIEW 2023

Africa 9 %

Asia 4,3 %

Oceania 0,1 %

Americas 78 %

Europe 4,9 %

Arab States 3,7%

1761 participants (online and F2F courses) and 7864 participants (self-guided online courses) in 2022

1861 participants (online courses) and 3680 participants (self-guided online courses) in 2021

Average evaluation
4,3/5.00*
(86%)

1585 Participants in online and F2F courses (2023)

664 men
921 women

Courses delivered

MAY
Effective investment facilitation and
sustainable development

MAY
Trade and decent work in Asia

MAY - JUNE 
Brownbag lunch sessions OECD NCPs
for RBC

MAY - JUNE
MOOC Empresas y trabajo decente en
América Latina

JUNE
Labour issues in responsible business
conduct

OCTOBER
Gender equality, responsible business
conduct and human rights due diligence

JULY
Conducta empresarial responsable y el
trabajo decente: El enfoque de la OIT
(Santa Fe and Mendoza, Argentina)

SEPTEMBER
Multinational enterprises, development
and decent work: The approach of the
MNE Declaration

OCTOBER
National workshop on sustainable and
responsible business practices for the
realization of decent work and social
justice

NOVEMBER
International Labour Standards and
Responsible Business Conduct: The
Labour Dimension of Human Rights Due
Diligence

NOVEMBER
Empresas y Trabajo Decente: III
Seminario Regional de Intercambio de
Conocimiento y Diálogo

DECEMBER
MNE Declaration National Action Plan
Follow Up Workshop 

755 participants (online courses) and 2402 participants (self-guided online courses) in 2020

JUNE
Empowering IPAs for sustainable
development

*The figure does not take into account all courses’ evaluations (8 courses in 2023).

Government 20,1% 

Employers 9,1% 

Workers 5,5% 

UN 6,3% 

Business 16,6%

Others 42,4%



ENGLISH
FRENCH
SPANISH
PORTUGUESE
JAPANESE
CHINESE

Self-guided online courses

Business and Decent Work: An
introduction to the MNE Declaration

4096 participants enrolled in 2023
1002 certificates issued in 2023

Responsible business – Meeting labour
standards in global supply chains

ENGLISH
SPANISH
PORTUGUESE

614 participants enrolled in 2023
188 certificates issued in 2023


